Surgeons

HOHAWK 4-4050 CABLE ADDRESS: AMERCOLSUR

Hovember 1, 1954

ATR MATL

Ignacio Genzalez G., M.D., F.A.C.3,
Qasilla 136
(Gonecepolon, Chile

Dear Doctor Gonzalez:

Tour latter of October 18 with the enclosed papers arrived.
The one on "Chest Injuries in Civilian Practice" is being translated
g0 we can have coples distributed in English at the meeting.

T am afreid we will not be able to heve the one on & new
procedure for the esophageal gnastomosie tramelated. The program
for the 12th and 13th seems to be guite crowded unless we have some
ecancellatlions.

It is possible that your second paper might fit into the
program for Thoracic surgecns which ig being arranged for the lith.
That program is being prepared by Doctor Carlos 3, Peschiera and I
am taking the liberty of sending him your paper and I suggeat that
you communicate with him directly about the poseibility of including
it in his part of the program.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Idma.

Sincerely yours,

H. F. Sabmders, M.D., F.A-C.5.
8/rk Azsoclate Director

Toctor Peschiera's address is ag follows:

garlos A. Feschlera, M.D.
Av. Areguipa 4077

San Isldro

Lima, Ferua
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